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SANTA FE COUNTY  

RFP No. 2021-0112-GM/APS 

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR MIXED-INCOME 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AT CAMINO DE JACOBO 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

Dear Proponents,  

 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following immediately.  It shall be the responsibility of 

interested Offerors to adhere to any changes or revisions to the RFP as identified in this Addendum 

No. 2.  This documentation shall become permanent and made part of the departmental files. 

 

 

Question No. 1: We have no ‘direct contract’ at present with the County but we are the 

architects for the Cerrillos Fire Station and Senior Center that White 

Sands Construction is doing, our contract is with them and not the 

County so I am unsure if we need to list this as present work not 75% 

complete or not?  

   

Answer No. 1: It is always best practice to list County projects on the project 

listing form, particularly if it is uncertain whether or not the 

project is at 75% complete.  An Offeror may provide additional 

information regarding the project in the body of the form 

regarding the project(s) listed.  The listing of projects does not 

necessarily result in an automatic point deduction.  The 

information will be taken into consideration when evaluated by the 

Committee. 

 

 

Please add this Addendum No. 2 to the original proposal documents and refer to proposal documents, 

hereto as such.  This and all subsequent addenda will become part of any resulting contract documents 

and have effects as if original issued.  All other unaffected sections will have their original 

interpretation and remain in full force and effect.  Responders are reminded that any questions or need 

for clarification must be addressed to Amanda Patterson-Sanchez, Procurement Specialist Senior at 

apatterson-sanchez@santafecountynm.gov.   
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